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Community Development Services
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Auvgust 4, 2017

Meg Burt

Senior Environmental Manager

Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Company (CC&V)
Box 191, Victor, CO 80860

Woodland Park, CO 80863

SUBJECT: Planning Review: Re. No Impact Technical Revision of Cripple Creek and Victor

Gold Mining (CC&V); Cresson Project, Permit No, M-1980-244-Mine Development Plan (MDP);
CR 83 Guardrail Project — TR # 93

Dear Ms. Burt:

The Teller County Planning Department has completed its review of the Department of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety (DRMS) required Technical Revision (TR-93), that proposes the construction of
approximately 1,100 feet of Type 3 guardrail along CR 82.

Teller County understands that CC&V submitted TR-93 to the Division of Reclamation, Mining and
Safety (DRMS) on July 31, 2017. The Director of the Community Development Services Department
{Department) and the Teller County Planner also discussed this TR with Ms. Clara Steward, CC&V
[Senior Environmental Coordinator, sustainability and External Relations] on July 31, 2017] via
telephone.

It is further understood that this TR is in response to one of the conditions imposed on CC&V as part of
the Department of Reclamation Mine Safety (DRMS) conditional approval of Amendment 1. It is our
understanding from the July 31, 2017 conversation with Ms. Clara Steward that CC&V personnel have
been in direct coordination with Mr. Bryan Kincaid, the Teller County Rights-of-Way Supervisor, and the
installation of the guardrail will meet all of the guidelines and specifications of the Teller County
Roadway design criteria and regulations.

We are aware that that your chosen contractor [Tezak Heavy Equipment] has produced a design that
complies with all Teller County regulations and specifications for the 1,100-foot guardrail and that once
this TR is approved by DRMS, you will begin immediately.



Teller County has no objections to the construction of the 1,100-foot guardrail as directed by DRMS and
concurs that it is a No Impact Technical Revision that will serve a safety function for the public good

Please insure that all necessary Teller County permits are applied for, Mr. Bryan Kincaid is kept apprised
of your construction schedule, and the Teller County Standards for Roadway Design with regards to the
actual installation of the guardrail are met.

Thank you for the opportunity to review TR 93.

/)

-
Dan Williams
Teller County Planner

Cc: Lynda Morgan, CDSD Director
Tim Cazier, DRMS
Russell Elliot, DRMS
Bryan Kincaid, TCDOT



